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Welcome 

Welcome back 'Lilies'. This half term we delve into technology, ICT and media. 

The pupils will learn about and explore different uses of technology and begin 

computing and ICT units in OCR. We did not quite finish off our OCR art unit of 

work, so we will continue with this and still hope to invite you all in to see the 

wonderful pieces our young people have created. 

  

This term our careers focus is… 

ICT media and computing 

Key Class information 
 

Monday- Performing arts 
 
Tuesday/ Wednesday- Cooking sessions  
 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of to support 
our cooking and life skill sessions. This can be 
sent in weekly (£2.00) or at the beginning of the 
term (£12.00). Please send money in a named 
envelope. 

Curriculum 

This half term pupils will explore technology ICT and 

media. Our OCR studies consist of exploring different 

forms of technology, creating and editing work and 

researching and producing a presentation on a subject 

of our pupil’s choice. We will also learn about different 

careers and aspects of our independent living 

associated with technology. 

Our core studies continue to develop our 

communication, functional literacy and numeracy. In 

numeracy we begin an OCR unit associated with time. 

This involves daily routines, recognising different 

events, different times of the year, reading different 

times on both analogue and digital clocks and using a 

calendar. Our theme in PSHE is emotions and self 

regulation. 

Our weekly sessions of food and nutrition, performing 

arts and the immersive 4D room continue. Pupils also 

continue to access the independence room, Leopard Lily 

will extend their breakfast repertoire and Tiger Lily will 

be making and selling lunches to staff. We also look 

forward to making the most of the better weather and 

visiting more of our local community. 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it every 

day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this 

provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 
     Jess              Maureen       Sheila           Lucie Owen   

 
           Joe               Mimi       Florence 

Whole School Diary Dates 

 01/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
05/05/2023 King’s Coronation School Event 
08/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
26/05/2023 End of Term 
05/06/2023 Start of Term 
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